
West Borough Primary School 
Greenway 
Maidstone 
Kent 
ME16 8YL 

The Chief Director Maidstone Borough  
Council, 

25 Maidstone Road, 
Maidstone, 

ME17 8NI 

Monday 5
th

 October 2020 
Dear children, 
                        I am writing to inform you of my new and 
exciting plans. So that the council can save money we are 
no longer going to allow you to recycle paper, you will 
need to put all of your rubbish in one bin. 
 
These cut backs will allow the important people that work 
for the council to have a pay rise this year of £10,000 which 
I am sure you will agree is important. 
 
We believe that recycling is not important as there is a lot 
of sea and a few more bits of paper in it won’t matter. 
Finally, as a thank you will all get a sticker!  
 
Yours faithfully,  
Bruce Wasteful 
Chief Director of Maidstone Borough Council 
 
 


